
2018 NGEDA Mid-Year Meeting 

 

The NGEDA Executive Board met July 5-7, 2018 in Denver, Colorado.  

July 5, 2018: 

The annual minutes from the January 2018 meeting were reviewed. The treasurer 
reviewed the current financials and the board discussed the 2018-2019 budget. 
Recommended adjustments to the prior budget were reviewed. The treasurer will 
request access to the QuickBooks programs that are used by our accountant.  

We then set the agenda, invitation, and guest list for the NGEDA breakfast 
meeting to be held during the 2018 NGAUS conference. The group selected a 
menu for the event.  

July 6, 2018: 

The board met with the hotel staff and the Denver host committee to tour the 
hotel and finalize hotel details for the 2019 annual NGEDA meeting. We then 
discussed conference needs to include volunteer support for registration, audio 
visual, entertainment and hotel lottery needs with the Denver host committee.  

The board set the agenda and training for the 2019 conference. 1rst Vice 
President John Angelloz was tasked to finalize the training sessions and 
presenters. The group reviewed the evaluations from the previous conference 
and made recommendations for adjustments in the training sessions. The board 
reviewed the by-laws and sent suggestions to the committee.  

Saturday July 7, 2018: 

The board discussed insurance issues and concerns from the states. They 
discussed some of the successful legislation that the states are getting passed in 
their respective states and recommended the information be shared with all of 
the NGEDA membership at the next annual meeting. 

The site visit to Charlotte, NC was discussed. Michele Henry and Len Gratteri will 
work with the host state to solicit bids for the 2020 NGEDA conference. The 
secretary reviewed the taskers from the meeting and the meeting concluded.  


